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Secretary: ./

Dear Dr Brien

RE: INQUIRY INTO FUTURE WATER SUPPLIES FOR AUSTRALIA’S INDUSTRIES AND
 COMMUNITIES - - :

Thank you and the Commitiee for your visit to Golden Plains Shire on 20" November 2002 as
part of your inquiry into future water supplies. Your visit was warmly welcomed by those invited
to the lunch and discussion.

dated 28" August 2002 and discussions on the 20" November, |
r submission by highlighting an important issue regarding the
sibilities for water in Victoria. ‘

ésponsible for water in our region. The authorities
2s and Environment, Corangamite Catchment
ghlands Water and Southern Rural Water.

_of bureaucracy and the horities and delegations of responsibilities

d to water issues causes confusi he ability to engage in a holistic approach

ter issues. A good example of app am was supplied to the Committee during
olden Plains Shire. ’ ~

| would be pleased to rovide any further




